
Coyote Warning issued from Green Valley Estate Board

Date: June 3rd, 2010

The GVE Board received notification of a coyote sighting within the GVE subdivision. In response, the
Board contacted the Department of Natural Resources. The DNR representative communicated the
following:

1. Coyotes can be found in all counties located in Michigan.
2. To date- no known attacks on humans has been reported.
3. They are most likely looking for food. In saying this- The DNR encourages any stored food for pets/
birds outside be stored inside to help prevent them from nearing homes.


